
 

 

 
 

 

EPM pronounces on information circulating in the media: 

In the media it has been reported that Integral SA, and possibly the other 

EPM contractors in the Ituango Hydroelectric Project, had their accounts 

seized by the Office of the Comptroller General of the Republic, within the 

framework of the fiscal responsibility process advanced by said control body, 

in which they are listed as allegedly responsible. 

EPM is not a party to such processes and has not received notification, nor 

have its accounts been seized. In accordance with the foregoing, EPM is 

currently unable to report whether such measures have any effect on the 

company or the project. 


